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Don’t forget to bring in your 

‘Bag2School’ donation on Friday 

morning (1st May) between 8.35 am – 

9.00 am.  This is the first time we have 

tried this scheme so please support us 

to make it a success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ticket requests for the Spring Discos 
must be returned no later than 
Friday,6th March please.  No late 
requests will be accepted. Also, if you 
are able to help on the evening, please 
get in touch. 

 

Bag2School Scheme 

Storytelling Garden 
As you will have seen from the school 
Newsletter, the Storytelling Garden 
has been completed and already in use 
by the children!  Thank you for helping 
us make this project a reality. 

 

Our thanks to Kevin Plummer and his 
team (the builders) who did such a 

great job. 
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Diary Dates 

Bag2School 
Friday, 1st May 2015 

 
HSA Meeting 
Tuesday, 5th May 2015 
@ 8.00 pm – Woolpack 
 

Summer Fayre 
Saturday, 27th June 2015 
2.00 pm – 5.00 pm 
 

Disco – Years 3 / 4 / 5 
Friday, 3rd July 2015 
@ 6.00 pm – 7.30 pm 
 

Year 6 – Leavers’ Party 
Friday, 10th July 2015 

@ 6.00 pm – 8.00 pm 
 

Summer Fayre 
Plans for this year’s summer fayre are 
underway – Saturday 27th June @ 2.00 pm – 
5.00 pm.  To make the event a success we 
really need to know that we will have 
support from other parents to make cakes, 
help set up, man stalls and clear up at the 
end.   

We also need volunteers to display the 
estate agent advertising boards outside 

their property.    

If you are able to help in any way could 
you please indicate on the slip below and 

we will be in touch with more detail.  
THANK YOU! 

Email : hsa@southwayjunior.co.uk 

Quiz Night 
The Quiz Night held on Friday, 24th April 
was a fun night and raised an amazing 
£383.00!!  Well done to the winning 
team’Quiz Master’s Wife& The Abnormals ‘ 
who won the Quiz Mug.  ‘The Quizettes 
were the winners  of the much coveted 
wooden spoon!  A big thank you to Jon 
Preece the Quizmaster who came up with 
some great rounds including a ‘Bits & 

Pieces’ music round which challenged and 
shamed us all on our knowledge of UK  
Eurovision song entries!!  

 

 

Summer Fayre – Volunteers – return to school office please by 15th May 2015 
 
Parent/Carer Name ……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Email address ………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
       Set up before event (time ……………………….)                Man a stall (time ………………………..….) 
 
       Clear up after event (time …………….……………..) 
 

       I am able to display the advertising board outside my property for 2 weeks prior to the fayre. 


